To Whom This May Concern:						February 25, 2014


I have had the great pleasure of having Lauren Malicsi for a student this year at Lake Shore High School. Lauren is currently taking my English 9 class, and has demonstrated great leadership skills and a strong commitment to education. Additionally, her pleasant and bright personality has been a wonderful contribution to my classroom, as she makes me smile each morning. 

Lauren is a very responsible student, with an A average in English 9. Additionally, she is very well rounded, with engagement in various school activities. She is on the school’s freshman basketball team, and she serves as a freshman leader for the Class of 2017. Lauren is the kind of student I can depend on as a role model for her peers. For these reasons and many more, I know she has such a bright future ahead of her.

It is with great enthusiasm that I recommend Lauren Malicsi to you. I know you will find that Lauren is committed to learning and excels in all she decides to do. It will be a loss to not have her in my classroom next year. 


Sincerely,




Gillian R. Loncar
High School English Language Arts Teacher  
Lake Shore High School
(586) 285-8746







